
Antonia Hover 

.CORRESPONDENCE 
¡4/7/2025 
•DOCUMENT NO. 02663-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
Monday, April 7, 2025 10:55 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240032 
EU APPLICATION 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032. 

Thank you! 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Debbie Dunn <debbiedunn8457@gmail.com> 
Monday, April 7, 2025 9:25 AM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
EU APPLICATION 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This Letter is to express my heartfelt thanks (especially to you)and gratitude for your denial of the EU 
application for a sewer system for Little Gasparilla Island. 

Your decision has saved so many problems for so many and I am so thankful that you were able to see through 
all of the issues, to distinguish the future implications and disaster that would have befallen our island had this 
passed. 

Once again, thank you for your foresight, your insight, and your wisdom in your decision. 

With utmost respect, 

Deborah Dunn 
8314 Grand Ave (sadly now just a vacant lot) 
Placida, FL 33946 
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